University Council minutes 2/16/09

Attendees: K. Rechsteiner, K. Gwaltney, C. Ziegler, A., D. Baugher,K. Siggelko,  D. Papp, B. Rice, A. Eaton, L. Black, W. Dennison, P. Punit

The SGA resolution concerning student, faculty, staff, and administrator use and procedures for reserving meeting rooms in the new student dining facility was presented. After a thorough discussion the University Council endorsed the resolution and forwarded it to Dr. Papp for consideration.

Distribution of meeting minutes was discussed. All minutes have been posted and websites will be kept up to date.

Dr. Papp provided an update on the current state budget reductions. Discussion focused on providing additional information to the campus as the budget situation changes.

